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Come and join us… 

 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Please join with the staff and families of Wyoming Public School at our Term 1 open 
classrooms.  
 
Early Stage 1 and Stage 1: Wednesday 23 March (1.30-2.30pm)   
 
Stage 2: Friday 25 March (9.00-10.30am)  
 
Stage 3: Thursday 7 April (2.00-2.45pm)  
 
As teachers would love for you to participate in the lesson with your child, we ask 
that wherever possible younger siblings do not attend.  
 
I hope that you will be able to join us! 

 
 
 
 

Rebecca Wild 
PRINCIPAL 
8 March 2022 
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